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Diary Dates 
 

22-24th Mar: Y6 London Residential (3 days)  
23rd Mar: FR Class – Height & Weight check  
23rd Mar: Better Living Health Day  
23rd Mar: Choir rehearsal @ Heath Campus 6 7.30pm  
24th Mar: KS1 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
24th Mar: Red Nose Day - £1 donation & wearing red! 
25th Choir Music for Youth Festival – Brooksbank 
school  
30th Mar: Y1 – Cannon Hall visit  
30th Mar: PTFA Quiz Night at the Weavers  
31st Mar: KS2 End of Term Praise Assembly -2.45pm  
31st Mar: Y6 Drug Awareness presentation 
7th Apr: KS1 End of Term Praise Assembly – 2.45pm  
7th Apr: School closes for Easter holidays  
24th Apr: School reopens  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER – w/c 20.03.17 
 
  
 
 

Class Attendance w/c 13.03.17 
 

                           1st – Y4/5 = 99.4% 
  2nd – FR = 99.1% 

                           3rd – Y2/3 = 96.7% 
    4th - Y1 = 96.5% 
     5th –   Y5/6 = 94.8% 

  6th - Y2 = 93%  
 

Well Done – Y4/5! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Red Nose Day  - 24th March    

On Friday 24th March, we will be taking part in 
Red Nose Day. On the day children can come to 
school dressed in red or dressed as their 
favourite red nose for a donation of £1.  

We will also be holding a Red Nose Day bake 
sale at playtime. For us to be able to do this, 
we would like to ask for 10 volunteers who 
would be able to bake some goodies for the 
sale. If you would like to help, please could you 
let Miss Roberts in the office know asap.  

In addition, to add a fun element to the day, 
children can also pay £1 for a raffle ticket. If 
their ticket is chosen during an assembly at the 
end of the day they will be able to play Pie Face 
with their class teacher in front of the whole 
school. 

Easter Egg Competition   

On Friday 7th April, the last day of term, we are 
holding a 'design an egg competition'. Children 
can bring a hard-boiled egg to school decorated 
however they like, there is no specific theme. Two 
sets of prizes will be given one for 
Reception/Y1/Y2 and one for KS2.  

 

 

 Y6 – London Residential  
 

The 3 day Y6 - residential takes place from 
Wednesday 22nd-24th March. Y6 pupils from all 
3 schools will participating in the visit to 
London.  Mrs Webb & Mrs Denham will be part 
of the staff team accompanying the pupils.  
 

 

 PE Kits  
 

Polite reminder – children need to have the correct 
PE kit in school at all times, and especially for 
Thursday 23rd March ‘Better Health Day’ as the 
children will be involved in additional fun PE 
activities throughout the day.  
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KS2 Winners  

 

 
Our ‘Top achievers’ for their 
achievement and progress, are… 
 

Alfie Whitwell 
Jessica Taylor  
Gabriel Wilson  
 

 

Our ‘Wise Owls’ for their attitude to 
learning, are… 
 

Marnie Marr  
Sophie Dixon  
Aimee Best-Corrales  

 

Our ‘Super Stars’ for being good role 
models, are… 

 

Lucas Stringer  
Kobe Aitchison   
Lauren Taylor  
 

 

Our ‘Amazing presentation’, award 
goes to ….. 
 

Oliver McGuiness 
Imogen Smith  
Rowan Harper  
 

 Our ‘top reader’ award goes to …. 
 

Toby Bailey-Cox  
Kacper Piotrowski 
Oliver Davies  
 

 Y5 – Mount Cook Residential  
 

The final balance for the trip will be required by 
Friday 7th April 2017. To help spread the cost of 
the trip, this is a reminder that you can make 
payments as often and as regularly as you like, 
via your Parent Pay account. Thank you for 
payments already received.  
 

Ms Johnson – Farewell  
As you know Ms Johnson will be leaving the trust 
to take up a new post at the end of the term.  The 
schools will be marking her departure with a 
collection and farewell assemblies.  If anyone 
would like to contribute to the collection or sign a 
leaving card, please see Miss Roberts in the 
school office.  

PTFA News  

 Quiz night 30th March, 8pm at The 
Weavers.  £5 per person – includes quiz 
entry, with pizza and chips.  Please can 
entry slips be returned by Friday 24th so 
we have an idea of numbers for the 
catering.  Thank you.  

 


